
 

 

Memorandum 21:48 
 
Date: August 26, 2021 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Federal Election Organizing Guide and Website 
 

 
 
Canadians will head to the polls on September 20. CAUT’s For Our Future campaign is an issue-
based and non-partisan campaign calling for increased investments in post-secondary education 
and research in order to build a more inclusive, just, and equitable post-pandemic Canada. 
 
Once the Fall academic semester starts, we will have just under three weeks to make post-
secondary education an election priority. 
  
CAUT has developed an organizing guide to assist member associations in the development of a 
federal election campaign.  
 
Engage your members right away by asking them to send a letter to local candidates calling for 
strong federal leadership to fix the problems facing post-secondary education. 
 
For more information on the campaign and tools to engage your members visit 
www.ourfuture.caut.ca.  
 
CAUT’s organizers are here to support you. If your association is interested in engaging members 
in the For Our Future campaign and promoting post-secondary issues in this federal election, 
please contact organize@caut.ca. 
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